
 

 

Circular No (18) for 2017 On Eid Al Fitr holiday, 1438 
Hijri Year 

  

To: All Independent Federal Entities & Authorities  

  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 
endeavors.  

 Pursuant to Article (100/5) of Cabinet Resolution No (13) for 2012 
concerning the Executive Regulations of Federal Law by Decree No (11) 
for 2008 on Human Resources in the Federal Government and 
amendments thereof, determining official holidays in federal ministries 
and bodies; and based on instructions by President His Highness Sheikh 
Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan and his Deputy;  

It has been decided that Eid al-Fitr holiday for the ministries and federal 
entities this year will be as follows: 

If Eid falls on Sunday, June 25, 2017, the holiday will be from Saturday, 
29 Ramadan, corresponding to 24 June to Tuesday, 27 June, and work 
will resume on Wednesday 28. 

If Eid falls on Monday, the federal entities will remain closed from 
Saturday, 29 Ramadan, corresponding to 24 June, to Thursday, June 29, 
to resume work on Sunday, July 2. 

On this occasion, we would like to exten heartfelt congratulations to 
President His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, His Highness 
Sheikh Mohammad bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-President and Prime 
Minister of the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, Their Highnesses the Supreme 
Council Members and Rulers of the Emirates, wishing them good health 
and prosperity.   

Our congratulations are also extended to the people of the UAE and the 
Arab and Islamic countries on this happy occasion.  

  

Many Happy Returns                                                                           

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 


